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BEDC Meeting Notes 

January 22, 2013 
 
 
Members present: Chris Kehoe, Jeffrey Craddock 
Members absent: Roy Richardson, Alan Feltham, Hartley Johnson, 
   Jeannine Marshall 
    
    
Chair Kehoe cancelled the meeting at 8:20 am due to lack of quorum. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Marjorie Watson 
Administrative Assistant 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Next BEDC meeting scheduled for February 26, 2013 
 

 
Public files are available for viewing during normal business hours in the Growth Management office  

located on the 3rd floor of Town Hall, 367 Main Street, Hyannis 
** Further detail may be obtained by viewing the video via Channel 18 on demand at 

http://www.town.barnstable.ma.us ** 
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